
Lorena Bravo 
Acting City Attorney 

Telephone: 
(305) 883-5854 

Telecopier: 
(305) 883-5896 

September 11 , 2014 

City of Hialeah 

Via certified mail and E-Mail to: nwessler@aclu.org 

Nathan Freed Wessler 
American Civil Liberties Union Foundation 
125 Broad Street, 18th Floor 
New York, NY 1 0004-2400 

RE: Public Records Request Regarding Use of Cell Site Simulators 

Dear Mr. Wessler: 

Assistant City Attorneys 

Karen H. Callejo 

Alan E. Krueger 

Robert Lloyd-Still 

Melissa Negron 

Marbelys Rubio 

Hillah Sara Mendez 

Tamara Milosevic 

Daylen DoCampo-Perez 

This letter serves as an initial response to your office's written public records request dated 
February 28, 20 14 directed at the City of Hialeah Police Department. The City has been 
reviewing its records to determine whether any exist in response to your request. 

Please be advised that the City has no records responsive to your request numbered 1, 2, 3, 5, 6, 
7, and 8. 

As to your request numbered 4, 9, and 10, the City is still in the process of reviewing its records 
to determine whether any exist in response to your request and/or, if so, whether the City will 
cite exemptions for records responsive to this request. Should there be records responsive to 
your request that are not confidential and/or exempt from disclosu re, the City will soon 
supplement this response to public records request with a cost estimate for the duplication of 
records. 

Sincerely, 

~~, 
Assistant City Attorney 

cc: Marbelys Rubio-Fatjo, Acting City Clerk (e-mail) 

501 Palm Avenue, 4th Floor, Hialeah, Florida 33010-4719 


